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Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>

Fwd: Street Vending in LA
1 message

John White <john.white@lacity.org> Wed, Jan 25, 2017 at 11:10 AM
To: Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@!acity.org>

CP:

Please print the email below and attach to CF 13-1493 as a communication from the public.
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--------- Forwarded message----------
From: Tania Williams <taniamahalani@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Jan 25, 2017 at 10:53 AM 
Subject: Street Vending in LA 
To: "john.white@lacity.org" <john.white@lacfly.org>

Mr, White,

I am a resident of Los Angeles in the 8Trdistrict and would like to express my disapproval on the proposal to allow 
street vendors in my area. We already have a proliferation of these street vendors and it is not legal now. The 
vendors are not regulated by any health department which is criminal in itself and the city does not have a 
comprehensive outline on how that would change. Who would enforce the laws? Our police department is already- 
overwhelmed. They are unsightly in a community with a mountain of issues it already needs to overcome. Please 
know tnat I and my neighbors are not in support of this proposal.

Thank you,

Tania Williams

(404) 578-4808

Kind regards,

Tama Williams 
tania.mahalani@gmail.com

John A. White 
Legislative Assistant
Public Works and Gang Reduction Committee 
Fiousing Committee 
(213) 978-1072
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